
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

MINOR DEROGATION 
 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Municipal Council will legislate on the following 
request for Minor Derogation: DM2024-9010, to the Subdivision By-Law number  
2018-008, and Planning Administration By-Law 2018-010 at the regular Council 
meeting to be held July 7th, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., at the Wentworth Town Hall at  
175 Louisa Road, Wentworth. 
 
DM2024-9010 
Property: Glen Road (Lot 4 877 902) 
To authorize the construction of a single-family dwelling: 
(Subdivision By-Law 2018-008, Articles 38 and 42, Administration By-Law 2018-010 
Article 38 paragraph 4 as well as Grid V-19). 
 
To reduce the surface area from 10,000 square metres to 7,805.40 square metres to 
authorize the construction of a detached residence. 
 
 
For more information regarding this Minor Derogation requests, please visit the website 
www.wentworth.ca under the tab MUNICIPAL SERVICES/TOWN PLANNING. 
 
Any person interested in being heard by Council can do so concerning this request. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth this 20th day of June 2025. 
 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer 
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